
 

Final 20240705 

 
 

Luncheon Outing, Ringwood East Station, 
Croydon Station & Bedford Road LXRA 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 

 

Our first outing in October 2024 is to Ringwood East where Dublin Road Level Crossing has been 
removed, by putting rail under road and building a new Station, then Croydon where Coolstore Road 
Level Crossing has been removed by elevating the Railway & building a new elevated Station and 
realigning roads under the elevated rail.  

We then travel by bus 688 at 11:55 am to Mt Dandenong for lunch at the Mt Dandenong Hotel, then 
bus 688 to Upper Ferntree Gully and train under Bedford Road where we have road over rail to 
remove the Bedford Road Level Crossing. 

Meet on Tuesday 1st October 2024 at 08:45 am opposite Metro Info Counter at Flinders Street Station 
to travel on the 9:07 am Lilydale Train to Ringwood East Station arriving at 9:48 am. 

We are organising a talk from LXRA people at each of the new Stations. 

Drinks and meals at your expense. 

To confirm the numbers for the trip & lunch, please contact the booking officer Geoff Wallace, either 
email to <melbourneLOG@ARHSnsw.com.au> or phone (03) 9893 1677 between 19 30 and 21 00 
by Friday 27th September.  Please include your phone number if you call or email. 

There will also be a $5.00 administration charge covering the cost of administration and photocopying 
of notes, to be collected in cash on the day. 

For all public transport travel you will need a Myki or V/Line paper ticket covering zones 1 & 2. 

If you must contact Eric or Geoff on the day of travel only, Eric or  0447 250 455  
Geoff 0412 056 033. 

E&OE. 

mailto:melbourneLOG@

